
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Resource Development Plan (CRDP) 

Priorities FY 2023/2024 

Greetings! 

The Community Resource Development Plan (CRDP) process is uniquely designed 

to capture the future funding priorities of our community by surveying those who 

receive services, their families, our service providers, and other stakeholders. 

In late summer, SARC launched the CRDP survey. Again, this year, the survey was 

designed to explore services needed across age groups and to look at each service 

in three ways: 

• Is more of this service needed? 

• Is better quality service needed for this service? 

• Is a service needed that looks different from the existing service? 

After analyzing the data from this year’s survey, the following areas were identified 

as funding priorities for our community. 

 

• Service Provider for an Enhanced Behavioral Home for Adults for Those Who 

Have Been Charged with Sexual Offences (Project 2223-4). 

• Service Provider for Memory Care Home (Project 2223-6). 

• Renovations for EBSH (Project 1920-3). 

• Family Support Behavior Intervention Training. 

• Out of Home Behavioral Respite. 

• Acquisition of Multi-Unit Housing for Adults in Transition. 

Given the funding released from the state this year, our CRDP funding request will 

reflect the above priorities. 


